
 

 

7th June 2024  
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 

It is my pleasure to contact you about the Mulberry Schools Foundation, a charity which has been set up 
by the Mulberry Schools Trust and which we are launching on 10th July 2024 at a special event.  
 
As a committed teacher in Tower Hamlets, having served the community for 18 years as headteacher of 
Mulberry School for Girls and lately as the Chief Executive of the Mulberry Schools Trust, I have worked 
to establish the Foundation to raise money to support projects for Mulberry’s students, their families, and 
the whole school community. I know how difficult things can be with the cost-of-living crisis and the long-
term effects of the pandemic. There is a whole range of work that we could do to offer more to our 
children. As well as working locally, we are particularly excited that the Foundation will help the Trust 
expand its work to help students engage internationally – so important now in our global society.  

More information can be found at http://mulberryschoolsfoundation.org/, but if you have a specific 
question, please email info@mulberryschoolsfoundation.org. 

To make sure we get the Foundation off to the best start possible, we will be holding our launch event 
locally at Wilton’s Music Hall on Wednesday 10th July. It will be an amazing creative showcase for 
students in schools across the Trust and we are delighted to be joined by some very special guests. 

Some free spaces are available to parents and community members. If you are interested in attending, 
please email info@mulberryschoolsfoundation.org. For those that wish to make a donation, tickets can 
also be purchased for £30 or £50 at https://bit.ly/MSFWiltons. The ticket money will go to the Foundation. 

Anything you can give would mean a huge amount and go straight back into work supporting Mulberry’s 
communities and the wider work of the Foundation. There are other ways to donate, for example at 
https://tinyurl.com/MulberryDonate. There is absolutely no obligation to donate at any point and you can 
give as much or as little as you want. However, we will be grateful for any support. 

It is my privilege to serve this community. Thank you so much for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr V J Ogden, CBE 
Chief Executive Officer. 
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